HARVARD ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION

CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS

WILLIAM J. BINGHAM
Director of Athletics

March 8, 1941

Dr. Phog Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

I am trying to get information concerning "Safe-Play" goggles designed and sold by Means and Ryan of Beloit, Wisconsin. How many of your varsity used them? What team (first, second, third) were they on? How did they like them? Do you expect to use them next year? Have you tried any other solutions to this problem and were they more or less successful than the goggles? We have used the face mask attached to the headgear sold by a firm in Terre Haute, Indiana in conjunction with shatterproof lenses. I'd appreciate any further information you can give me on this subject. Do you know of anyone out there who has had experience with the contact lenses which fit directly on the eyeball?

This certainly is a grand place to work and a wonderful place to live. We have been very happy here.

Our spring practice starts the 17th and if you think these goggles are any good, we will probably try them out this spring.

Who is the trainer at K. U. now? How is Dees getting along at the University of Nebraska. Where is Tiny Moore?

Give my respects to Del Davidson, Ed Elbel and my other friends there who were so kind to me. Tell Milt and Bob hello for me.

Best wishes to you and yours.

Sincerely.

James M. Cox. Trainer

JMC:0